
Do you have 
asthma or chronic 
obstructive pulmonary 
disease (COPD)? 

We will collect information about all 
people at this practice with asthma or 
COPD at quarterly intervals. Strict rules 
are in place to make sure your information 
remains safe and secure.

This project is called the National 
Respiratory Audit Programme (NRAP).

This information will be used to help 
improve asthma and COPD care for patients.

For more information about the audit 
and how your information is used, please 
ask a member of staff for a patient 
information leaflet. 

This GP practice is 
involved in a national 

project to help to 
improve the care of 

patients with asthma 
and COPD.
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Do you have 
asthma or chronic 
obstructive pulmonary 
disease (COPD)? 

Every 3 months, we’ll be collecting data about 
individuals in our practice who have asthma 
or COPD. Strict rules are in place to make sure 
your information remains safe and secure.

This project is called the National 
Respiratory Audit Programme (NRAP). 

The information gathered will play a key 
role in improving the quality of care for 
asthma and COPD patients.

If you’d like to learn more about the audit 
and how your information contributes, 
please feel free to ask any of our staff 
members for a patient information leaflet. 
Your wellbeing is our priority, and we’re here 
to provide you with the best possible care.

We’re excited to share 
that our GP practice 
is participating in a 

national project dedicated 
to improving the care 

provided to patients with 
asthma and COPD. 
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